March 9, 2020

6th Grade Students and Families,

The first week of the 4th quarter has now begun. As a team, the 6th grade teachers have spent valuable time re-evaluating our grading policies. We want to make sure students, teachers, and family members are on the same page in order to finish the school year strong. It is our goal to hold our students accountable for getting their work done and consistently turned in on time. We believe the 6th graders are fully capable of meeting these expectations and reaching their full potential.

- Students must turn all work in on its <u>assigned due date</u>.
- Each day an assignment is late, it loses its value by 10%.
- Students may turn in work up to one week late for at most 50% of its original value.
- Students may retake an assessment or resubmit an assignment for which they received less than 70%, and only up to 70%.

\*All grading policies are up for teacher discretion on a case by case basis.

Feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Lura Anderson Briana Edwards Baylee Hall EJ Renner

